MINUTES ELIZABETHTOWN BOROUGH PLANNING COMMISSION & ZONING HEARING BOARD

November 10, 2015

A quorum of the Elizabethtown Borough Planning Commission and Zoning Hearing Board convened on Tuesday, November 10, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. at the Elizabethtown Borough Office. The Commissioners present were: Chairman Jeffrey Kinsey, Vice Chairman Ralph Spayd, Everald McDonald, David Grey and Dr. Kyle Kopko. The Zoning Hearing Board members present were: Vice Chairman Vaugh Nissley and Dieter Ott. Also present were Councilman J. Marc Hershey, Chief of Police Jack Mentzer, Planning & Zoning Director Rodney Horton, Police Officer Joe Grego and School Resource Officer Rick Farnsler.

No comments from the public were heard and no action was taken. Planning Commission and Zoning Hearing Board members heard a presentation from Chief of Police Jack Mentzer on the A.L.i.C.E. safety training program.

No agency business was discussed or deliberated.

The training ended at 8:05 p.m.

HOT, UPA

Respectfully Submitted:

Rodney L. Horton, MPA

Planning & Zoning Director